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South Carollna Cttlzens for Life

THE FIRST CIVIL RIGHT IS THE RIGHT TO LIFE

January 10, 2017

The Honorable Nikki Haley
Governor of South Carolina
State House

Columbia, S.C. 29201

Dear Governor Haley:

South Carolina Citizens for Life is exceptionally pleased that President-Elect Trump has nominated you to be
his Ambassador to the United Nations. We also are pleased to let you know that a Florence, S.C., resident,
Austin Cherry, currently is serving as an NGO to the UN for the National Right to Life Committee. He
would like to meet with you in the near future to express his personal congratulations and to offer you his
assistance.

It may interest you that Mr. Cherry's great-grandfather was O. Frank Thornton, S.C. Secretary of State from
1950-1979. Mr. Cherry has volunteered for years in the SCCL office and his uncle, Wayne Cockfield,
USMC ret., is a member of our board of directors, has worked as an NGO, and currently serves as Vice
President for Medical Ethics of the National Right to Life Committee. I too have NGO experience. Mr.
Cherry asked me to write to you on his behalf.

On August 22, 2016, I had the privilege of meeting with Mr. Trump along with other members of the
National Right to Life executive committee. Among other matters, we discussed the vital importance of
having a pro-life ambassador to the UN. We are honored that Mr. Trump seriously considered our advice
with his nomination of yourself,

Please let me know when you can meet with Mr. Cherry. My cell phone is 803-730-1095.

On behalf of South Carolina Citizens for Life and the National Right to Life Committee, I wish you and the
First Gentleman and your entire family a blessed, prosperous and successful 2017.

Sincerely,

Holly Gatliig, Executive Dlrector
South Carolina Citizens for Life

Corporate Secretary
National Right to Life Committee
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